Mount, Gail

OFFICIAL COPY,

From:

Jeff Marcus <jeffmarcus@windstream.net>

Sent:

Monday, November 16, 2015 9:18 PM

To: Statements

Subject:

Docket SP-100 Sub 31

FILED

NOV 1 7 2015

Clerk's Office N.C. Utilities Commission

Dear Utilities Commission-

I am writing in regards to Docket SP-100 Sub 31 to express my support for NC WARN. I strongly believe that Duke Energy should not be permitted to have a monopoly on providing energy in NC and that we should be encouraging competition and alternative sources of energy. I fully support having options for installing solar that minimize the upfront costs which are one of the bigger barriers to adoption. Thank you for consideration of my viewpoint.

Sincerely,

Jeff Marcus Pinehurst, NC

Mount, Gail

FUED

From:

Elaine Robbins <elainerobbins535@gmail.com>

Sent: To: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 8:31 AM

Statements

Subject:

Docket SP-100 Sub 31

NOV 1.7 2015

Clark's Office
N.C. Utilities Commission

The NCUC should side with Faith Community Church and NC WARN and allow third party sales of renewable electricity. Increased competition on this front will be good for the economy, the reliability of our electrical grid, and the environment. It is a win / win.

Very truly yours,

Elaine Robbins 415 Blowhole Road Marshall NC 28753 (828) 380-1817

Mount, Gail

From:

Stephen Weissman <sweissman4@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 17, 2015 3:12 PM

To: Subject: Statements
DocketSP-100 Sub 31

FILED

NOV 1 7 2015

Clark's Office N.C. Utilities Commission

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

The Utilities commission should not fine NC WARN for selling solar electricity to a church. Third party sales of electricity from renewal sources should be allowed. Don't support the Duke monopoly and don't strangle efforts at competition by small producers of renewal electricity.

Yours sincerely, Stephen Weissman Asheville, NC